
Muir Lake Foundation encourages
you to sign up for  emails

regarding information and news
on fundraising for the new

playground. Sign up HERE !
(No lunch orders required)

Happy Friday!
We hope you had a wonderful Spring Break!
Just a few things to note this coming week.

Monday, the Electronic Roundup bins will
be picked up. If you have any items please
drop them off first thing Monday Morning. 

Monday, Solar Eclipse - Click HERE to read
about the eclipse from the Canadian
Optometrist Association. More information
will be comimg out Monday. 

Wednesday and Thursday, April 10th
and 11th will be Spring and Kindergarten
Graduation photos. 

 Upcoming events: 

MUSTANG MEMOMUSTANG MEMO
News of the Week

Muir Lake
Foundation News

April 10th-11th- Spring
Photos

MINIMINI  APRIL 4, 2024APRIL 4, 2024

April 8th - Electronic
Roundup is over

Solar Eclipse

Week-end!!

Lost and Found will be donated in 2 weeks on
April 19th 

https://muirlakeschool.hotlunches.net/admin/?action=register-form
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_AuxRA2FwFyUQFdQr4B7x_Sn658-7SRQ/view?usp=drive_link

